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 (R)MESUROL Technical INSECTICIDE

FOR USE IN THE MANUFACTURE OF MOLLUSCICIDES

GUARANTEE:  Methiocarb ..... 99%

REGISTRATION NO. 19336 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

U.S. Patent No. 3,313,684 Canadian Patent No. 761,440

 D A N G E R          P O I S O N

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Poison if swallowed.  May be fatal if inhaled, or absorbed 
through the skin.  Rapidly absorbed through the skin.  Do not get 
in eyes or on skin.  Wear protective clothing, natural rubber 
gloves and goggles.

Do not breathe dust.  For protection against organocarbamate 
insecticides wear an approved mask or respirator.  (Contact 
Chemagro Limited for information on suitable equipment.)

Do not contaminate feed or food.  Keep out of reach of children.  
Keep all unprotected persons out of the operating area.  Wash 
hands, arms, and face thoroughly with soap and warm water before 
eating or smoking.  Wash all contaminated clothing with soap and 
hot water before reuse.

In case of spillage, sweep up and bury.  Wash area with strong 
lye solution.  Do not reuse the container for any purpose.  
Destroy empty container by burying or burning (keep out of 
smoke). 

SYMPTOMS OF POISONING:  A sense of "tightness" in the chest.  
Sweating.  Contracted pupils.  Stomach pains.  Vomiting and 
diarrhea.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning call a physician immediately.  
Have patient lie down and keep quiet.  If swallowed, vomiting 
should be induced.  Administer water freely and induce vomiting 
by giving one dose (15 mL) of syrup of ipecac.  If vomiting does 
not occur within 10 to 20 minutes, administer second dose.  If 
syrup of ipecac is not available, induce vomiting by sticking 
finger down throat.  Repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  The 
patient should be lying down with the head below the foot level 
and facing down or to one side.  Professional medical assistance 
should be secured immediately.  DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING TO AN 



UNCONSCIOUS PERSON OR TO PERSONS IN A CONVULSIVE STATE.  If on 
skin, remove contaminated clothing  and wash skin immediately 
with soap and warm water.  If irritation occurs, get medical 
attention.  If eyes are contaminated, wash immediately with 
flowing water for at least 15 minutes.  If inhaled, remove to 
fresh air.  If not breathing, give artificial respiration, 
preferably by mouth, and get medical attention.

 POISON

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

ANTIDOTE - Administer atropine sulfate in large, therapeutic 
doses.  Repeat as necessary to the point of tolerance.

Compound inhibits cholinesterase resulting in stimulation of the 
central nervous system, the parasympathetic nervous system, and 
the somatic motor nerves.  Do not give morphine.  Watch for 
pulmonary edema, which may develop in serious cases of poisoning 
even after 12 hours.  At first sign of pulmonary edema, the 
patient should be placed in an oxygen tent and treated 
symptomatically.

ENVIRONMENTAL CAUTIONS

This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Keep out of any body 
of water.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment, or 
disposal of wastes.

NOTICE

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the 
label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons 
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and 
accepts the product on that condition.

NET CONTENTS          KILOGRAMS

 MESUROL is a Reg. TM of Bayer AG.

CHEMAGRO LIMITED 
256 Britannia Road East 

Mississauga, Ontario, Canada  L4Z 1S6
**********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 



the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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